Debra Thomeson

From: Timothy Bernard <timber8388@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, September 13, 2024 5:53 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: Re: Contact information for the Children's Center Board

Dear Assembly,

Our council has the Children's Center's board president's name. Some of the PCC board met with some of
our Petersburg Lutheran Church council last night. Both boards are working to find acceptable solutions.
No further action is needed by the Borough.

Thank you,
Tim Bernard

> On Sep 11, 2024, at 4:55 PM, Timothy Bernard <timber8388@gmail.com> wrote:

>

> We do not know who, exactly, is getting this email, but we are wondering who is the chairperson for the
board of the Children's Center and if we can have their contact information. We have tried to talk to the
director about excessive noise (screaming) without any staff intervention. We would like to address the
board and see if we can't come to an understanding about the children's outdoor supervision.

>

> Thank you,

> Tim Bernard

> 763-439-9971

>



